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Que  Om  Carnival  Fantastico 

 240 children brought the spirit of Rio to North on 

Friday 8th July. Guests were greeted on arrival with 

mocktails. They took their seats and eagerly awaited 

the carnival to start. And what a fabulous start it was. 

The children flooded the stage area from all corners 

of the grounds. Dressed in tie-dye shirts and sporting 

feathery headdresses they were singing, shaking, 

drumming and dancing, creating a  wonderful party  

atmosphere. For the next hour the audience were 

entertained by performance poetry, the retelling of a 

Brazilian folktale, drumming,  dancing and singing. 

The Year 6 comperes did a great job of linking the 

proceedings. Afterwards the party continued with a 

range of stalls including healthy and very tasty home 

made fruit kebabs. The whole occasion was a triumph 

of teamwork.  Congratulations and many thanks to all 

the staff and children for bringing Rio to Colchester.  

Meet Your Children’s Next Teachers 

Tuesday 12th July Year 4 (current Year 3) 9.10am 

Tuesday 12th July Year 1 (current Reception) 2.40pm 

Wednesday 13th July Year 6 (current Year 5) 9.10am 

Wednesday 13th July Year 5 (current Year 4) 2.40pm 

Thursday 14th July Year 2 (current Year 1) 9.10am 

Thursday 14th July Year 3 (current year 2) 2.40pm 

Friday 15th July OPEN EVENING 6.00PM 

On Monday 11th the children found out who their next teacher will 

be. You will have the opportunity to meet their teacher on the dates 

on the right. At these meetings you will also find out what you can 

do to help your children get ready for September. On Wednesday 

13th the children will be bringing home their annual reports. On 

Friday we are holding our Open Evening. This is a chance to visit 

every classroom and see the range of work the children have been 

doing and to speak informally to the teachers. There will also be 

some stalls including the Children’s University. Mrs. Walker will 

be holding a Year 5 parents Weymouth meeting in the Infant Hall 

at 7.00pm.  


